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State Police Chief promises police assistance within 7 minutes of receiving 

message at ERSS 

 

Loknath Behra, State Police Chief, has stated that the Kerala Police plans to 

ensure providing police assistance within seven minutes of receiving a call in its 

emergency number 112. Additional measures will be taken to further enhance the 

infrastructure to achieve this objective. He was presenting the award declared by 

the Rotary Club of Technopark to the police officers at the Emergency Response 

Support System, which coordinates the activities of 112. 

 If someone calls 112 from any part of the state, the message will be 

received at the control room situated in the police headquarters.  The control room 

vehicles are instructed to reach the scene from this center.  B S Sabu, Inspector in 

charge of Emergency Response Support System, J.S.  Santhosh Kumar, Sub 

Inspector, R.  Vinod, Sub Inspector and B S Ahul Chandran, Civil Police Officer, 

U. Abhilash, Civil Police Officer and O K Suresh Babu, Sub Inspector, Control 

Room Vehicle received the award from the State Police Chief. 



 Manoj Abraham, ADGP and Harish Mohan C P, President, Rotary Club of 

Technopark and other officials of the Rotary Club of Technopark also attended the 

function. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 


